
 
 
 

WARNING 
 
The Danish Financial Supervisory Authority has received an inquiry from a Danish 
person, who by telephone has been offered shares by a firm, Baker & White, which has 
head office in Hong Kong. 
 
Baker & White has not obtained authorisation according to the section 33 of the 
Financial Business Act from the Danish FSA to carry out services with securities 
trading in Denmark. According to information the Danish FSA has got Baker & White 
is not authorised by the Securities and Futures Commission in Hong Kong. 


